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EXECUTIVE BOARD
President’s Message

 reetings Members,We had a wonderful demonstration by 

potter Anu Subramanian at our General Meeting in March.  

She showed us many wonderful techniques  and made it all 

look so effortless. It was exciting to have an artist present an 

unusual medium for most of us- I could see many of us 

wanted to go grab some clay and get our hands dirty!  The 

Simi Valley Senior Center does offer pottery classes, just 

in case anyone is interested. Lucky Terry Walson won a 

beautifully glazed coffee mug in our raffle!

 Our People's Choice show is once again just around the corner.  This year, 

we will be back at our gallery.  The Simi Valley Street Fair was a great venue, 

but the parking and unloading was a bit difficult, so we are back to our familiar 

location.  Plus, with the increased traffic at the Town Center we are sure to have 

a well attended show. The dates are as follows:  Drop off is Friday, April 29th 

from 4 - 7pm.  The show is April 30th and May 1st.  Pick up is to be deter-

mined.  We have an additional category this year which is "Scenes From Simi 

Valley".  So now each artist has 2 chances to win an award! Remember this is a 

MEMBERS ONLY show, so please renew your membership for 2016 if you 

wish to participate.  All the details will be up on our website soon and I will 

send out an email to our members with the application in early April.  

 We will have Plein Air Oil Painter Jane Thorpe as our demonstrator at our 

General Meeting in April.  She is a very accomplished artist and I hope to see 

many of you there.  

 Lastly, regarding our Scholarship/Grant Foundation, the SVAA Executive 

Board has voted and approved this year to grant each participating high school 

$500.00 to use for art supplies for their classrooms.  This will be in lieu of the 

individual scholarship grants.  With all the budget cutbacks in the school 

programs, especially in the arts, we have collectively agreed that this is a won-

derful way to award the monies and it can be enjoyed by all students of the arts.

 Thank you all for being such wonderful members and supporting the 

Simi Valley Art Association!

 Katy Kearny

 President

G

ART DEMOS at a GLANCE
April - Jane Thorpe -  Plein Air Oils
May - Brenda Swenson - Watercolor

For further info call Katy Kearny, 805-579-9199 or email the Board at svaaprints@gmail.com. Demos/General Meetings held 
usually on 3rd Thursday of the month, 6 pm. at Simi Valley Public Library Community Room, 2969 Tapo Canyon Rd.   The 
SVAA gallery is located at Store#140, 1555 Simi Town Center Way, Simi Valley. 



GUEST DEMO ARTIST
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  Jane was born and raised in Stratford, CT. 
Her father was a self-employed commercial 
artist who worked at home, which gave her 
access to both supplies and encouragement. 
She moved to California in 1973.
 Jane has been an artist all her life, 
working in different mediums and working 
at a variety of commercial art jobs. She 
earned a degree in Fine Art and says there 
is always more to learn.
 She started plein air painting in the 
1980's in watercolor. Since 2010, she has 
focused on plein air painting in oil. She finds 
that all the mediums she has worked in, all 
the jobs she's held, all her life experience, 
all contribute to this latest passion.

For further info contact Katy Kearny at 805-579-9199

6:00 pm on Thursday, April 21, 2016, at the
Simi Valley Public Library Community Room

J a n e  T h o r p e      
P l e i n  A i r  O i l s



GALLERY NEWS
Backup Gallery Coordinator/Scheduler:  Donna Snyder 805-527-6797

email knollsfolly@roadrunner.com 

 Spring is upon us, lovely time to take advantage of 
daylight savings and do some late afternoon plein air 
painting.  Actually the subject of one of our People’s 
Choice Awards this year is our beautiful city’s land-
scapes and historical sites.  Information about the show 
is in our president’s message.  Congratulations to 
gallery members who have had their artwork appreciated 
by sales this past month.  Also, thanks to members who are diligent in rotating  their 
artwork.  Frequent visitors to the gallery have expressed enjoyment at seeing new 
additions to our wall displays. A lot of changes are happening at the Town Center with 
ongoing new construction and some fun activities.  The first weekend in April there will 
be Ventura Honor Ride  and car show.  
 Our thanks go out to the Town Center for our space 140.  It is a lovely way to 
showcase our local artist’s work and a way to supplement funds for our  
High Schools’ Grants Program.  
 Thank you

www.simivalleyart.org
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 New members who would like to add links to their personal websites or upload some art works 
to the SVAA Members Page, please contact our Webmaster, Barbara Burde at hhkid76-
wm@yahoo.com.
Message from our webmaster, Barbara Burde:  Check out the new “SVAA Happenings” feature on 
the website home page:   http://www.simivalleyart.org/.   Here will be current news, with links to 
more complete information about the item.   It is time to renew your SVAA membership.  Forms and 
payment via PayPal are on the Membership page.  Not yet a member?  Join us now – the same form 
is used for new memberships as well as renewals.

non-profit organization of 

choice when you shop at  

AMAZON SMILE! 

for donations and  fee 

payments - check 

SVAA members, have you heard?  Wearing a 

personalized name tag or badge to the 

general meeting will entitle you to one free 

ticket for the door prize drawings!   Here are 

some name tags seen recently -- 

WANT A FREE TICKET FOR 

THE DOOR PRIZE?

Reminder:
Gallery space requires sitting the gallery as well as being an active 

member in the association.  Everyone needs to do their part, so that the 

gallery does not become a burden for a few, but a pleasure for all.
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 who were accepted into and have work in the Santa Paula Show 
this past month: David Deyell, Pat Duggan, Sherri Trout, and Meli Calkins. 
 who won BEST OF SHOW, Bearded Man, Pan Pastel, Charcoal

 SVAA Members: We take pride in our members and by that we want to be able to congratulate and acknowledge you and your 
achievements in our own little way by including you in our newsletter. Let us know if you got juried in or won an award or if you are having

a show. Email: svaaprints@gmail.com. Place “Newsletter Submission” in the Subject line. Forwarded emails or emails without subject 
may not all be opened due to internet security reasons and spamming.

Congratulations...

Anu Subramanian Demo 
sytse3@verizon.net  

LOCAL ART HAPPENINGS



MEMBERSHIP UPDATE:  Email svaaprints@gmail.com of 
any email/contact or address changes.   The position of 
Vice President/Membership Chair is currently vacant so 
anyone who can volunteer to be Membership Coordinator 
is most welcome.  Please contact a Board Member for 
more information.
COMMITTEE MEMBERSHIP UPDATE: Thanks to all who 
have signed up and please  contact any Board member or 
Committee chairs for questions. 
MORE MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION: 
Our fees are $35.00 for yearly dues with $15.00 for the 
second family member. Students will remain at $15.00 for 
the year with a $3.00 demo fee unless, accompanied by a 
paying adult - then they get in for free. Membership dues 
are non-refundable. A donation of $5.00 for members 
and $7.00 for non-members is requested at the door for 
the monthly art demonstration and general meeting at 
the Simi Valley Public Library Community Room. Member-
ship form is now available for download at our SVAA 
website (http://www.simivalleyart.org/membership.html).
MAGAZINE/BOOK/MATERIALS FUNDRAISER: 
Do you have any old art books or magazines that you have 
read or no longer need? Or how about art materials that 
you know you won’t use? Please bring them to our 
monthly meetings.  We will have a table set up where 
members and guests can “buy” them for a donation. Clean 
out that clutter!
BOARD MEETINGS: Members are welcome to attend tthe 

M E M B E R S H I P  I N F O R M A T I O N

Newsletter submissions must be made by the 20th of the month. Send your 
articles via email: svaaprints@gmail.com. Place “Newsletter Submission” in the 

Subject line. Forwarded emails or emails without subject may not all be 
opened due to internet security reasons and spamming.

monthly board meetings every 1st Wednesday of the month 
at the Simi Town Center Art Gallery at 6:30 PM. Please call any 
board member to confirm in case of any reschedules or 
agenda suggestions.
SVAA Website:  To visit, go to:  http://www.simivalleyart.org/. 
There you can find information about our past, current and 
upcoming events, demos and meetings, guest demo artists, 
event calendar and schedules, members list, members’ 
artwork, event photos, and other information you might 
need regarding our organization.
SVAA Facebook:
Like us on Facebook. Feel free to comment on our posts or 
“Share” posts from our Facebook Page timeline to your own 
timeline or your friends’. You can also Share our posts as a 
Facebook message. To visit our facebook page go to: 
http://facebook.com/SVAAINC. 

“I believe that an art exhibition can be 
engaging, fun and deeply intellectu-
ally satisfying and serious. These are 
not contradictory concepts in art. ” 

A P R I L  2 0 1 6  �s5   

  SVAA members interested in participating in the 
rotating art exhibit at the Simi Valley Library should sign up at our general meetings.  You may, also, 
contact our Treasurer, Terry Walson, for further information. Our next change out date is scheduled for 
May 21st, at 10 AM.

May 7th - May 29th. Information can be found on their 
website: cacweb.net

this is a new venue for our artists to show their work.  They have big walls in a 
beautiful setting! Please contact Linda Hanson at 805-279-3173 for more information.

will be holding a watercolor workshop April 8th and 9th at the Borchard Gallery in New-
berry Park.  TOPAW will have a special event at the Stagecoach Museum in honor of their 21st year April 
21st. For further information contact David at watercolorists@netzero.net

presents its Annual Depot Art Show, Sunday May 15, 2016 at the Metro-
link Station.  For booth information, etc., contact Cindy Medlin at chatsworth-arts@att.net

OPPORTUNITIES


